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Oaks 90.06 Chestnuts 91.79 

  Redwood 84.07 

Maple 99.17 Cherry 91.36 

Ash 96.00 Willow 94.50 

Meranti 98.93 Eucalyptus 98.57 

Pine 94.40 Sycamore 95.60 

Elm 97.95 Greenheart 96.08 
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Secondary School Applications 

  

The online application process opened on the 1st September 2021.  Y6 parents/

carers will be receiving open evening information for all local secondary 

schools.  This  

information can also be found online.  Applications for Year 7 places starting in Sep-

tember 2021 can be submitted from the 1 September 2021- 31 October 2021.  

For more details on the process, including how places will be offered, please see 

the guide available at: 

https://www.harrow.gov.uk/schools-learning/apply-secondary-school-place/1 

 

Please ensure your online application is completed by 31 October 2021.  

Primary School Applications 

 

To apply for a primary school place for September 2022 please read the information 
below. 

 The application opens on 1 September 2021 

 The closing date to submit your application is 15 January 2022 

You can choose up to six schools for your child to attend - see your nearest primary 
schools on a map 

You can see how primary school places were allocated in previous years 

If you do not pay Council Tax in Harrow you will need to provide documents 
to confirm your address 

Any applications submitted after 15 January 2022 will be considered late and will be 
processed in April 2022. 

 
You can read further information on how to apply for a primary school place and de-

tails of school admission arrangements for each school in our guide to primary 

schools 2022-23.  
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Nursery have been having fun with boxes. 



Saplings 1 have been talking about the weather and 

the seasons.  



The year 4 children have been working really hard with 

learning the skills and rules of hockey this half term  



        


